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WARNING: 

E-JUROR EMAIL SCAM REQUESTING PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS 

In various parts of the United States, citizens are being targeted by a juror phishing email that asks 

recipients to provide personal identifiers (SSN, DOB, mother’s maiden name, etc.) on an attached PDF 

form and emailed back to the originator.   

This scam differs from previous incidents in its use of "EJuror" as the source of the email and its attempt 

to obtain personal identifiers.  

Federal Courts do not require anyone to provide any sensitive information in email form.  Most contact 

between a federal court and a prospective juror will be through the U.S. Mail, and any phone or email 

contact by real court officials will not include requests for social security numbers, credit card numbers, 

or any other sensitive information.  

If you receive an email from someone requesting personal information and claiming to be an officer of 

this court, please contact your local police and the Clerk's office immediately at 225-389-3500 with the 

information from the email. 


